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“YOU ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD!” 

 
 
Dear Holy Family Community      October 21, 2013 
 

I am writing to you today to advise you that I will now be running our Scholastic Book 

Club at the school.  Our sincere thanks to Mrs. Montminy for faithfully running the program for 

many years!   

So, each month your child will bring home Scholastic Book Club Flyers, where you may 

place orders for current and engaging reading material for your child.  Scholastic also offers a 

great incentive program for schools, where rewards build up over time.  The more orders we 

make, the more rewards we get.  These reward credits can then be used towards the “purchase” 

of free reading materials for our school! So, by supporting our school’s Scholastic book club, 

you are not only directly supporting your child’s reading development, but also helping to build 

up the reading resource base at our school.  It really is a win-win!   

 If you would like to place an order, please return the completed order form in the 

back of each flyer as well as the correct money amount by the due date stamped on the 

flyer.  In this case, November orders are due Tuesday November 5th.  Students can return these 

items directly to their teacher, or if you prefer, you can personally deliver it to Mrs. Church at the 

office.   

I look forward to running our Scholastic Book Club, and I thank you in advance for your 

support of this wonderful program. 

Please let me know if you have any questions.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Matt Turner 


